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Comments: I am formally objecting to the proposed reroute of the Superior Hiking Trail in regards to the

proposed project. As currently defined, the reroute would render a large section of the trail mostly unusable

during long stretches of the year. It should be noted that I don not object wholesale to the expansion proposal, as

I understand and fully support the need for an expanded economic base. That said, I feel the damage caused by

the Superior Hiking Trail reroute, as proposed, would significantly offset any gains made by the Lutsen resort. I

fully support the rerouting proposal put forth by the Superior Hiking Trail Association; I have attached a copy of

their response as well. Thank you.


